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Report on Expert Group Macrophytes 
 

2015 was devoted entirely to the continued production of a book on Danube macrophytes, 
based on the earlier project of surveying the contiguous length of the Danube River corridor, 
as well as some other water bodies in the Danube Basin. The completed manuscript is being 
considered by a scientific publisher at present and the editors expect to be in a final phase 
soon, or will look for other opportunities, more closely related to internet-based publication.   

For the next year a convention and final Micro-Symposium involving the teams of authors 
and focused on so far unpublished data is planned. An invitation is pending to have this event 
organised in Lednice (Czech Republic). 
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